
 

18th December 2023   

Just a reminder to parents of 

what is happening this week. 

 

Parents Thank You Party   

Tomorrow is out 

Parents Thank You 

Party 10.00am – 

11.00am.  If you 

have been in school 

helping or organising events, this 

party is a ‘THANK YOU’ to you.   

 

Children’s Christmas Party   

The Friends of St Bert’s organise 

the Christmas Parties.  All 

parents have received an email 

with details of what needs to be 

brought into school tomorrow.  

 

Christmas Chocolate Bonanza 

Thank you 

to 

everyone 

who has 

brought 

raffle 

tickets for the Christmas 

Chocolate Bonanza.  The raffle 

tickets will be drawn out 

tomorrow during the Christmas 

Parties. 

 

Happy Birthday 

Happy Birthday 

goes to the 

following 

children who 

celebrate their 

birthdays over the Christmas 

period: 

 

Harry Stannard (7) 

Eddie Leader (11) 

Charlie Huby (9) 

Marnie-Sue Bright (7) 

Rowan Burke (5) 

Oliver Boulton (10) 

Lilly White (6) 

Noah White (6) 

Jamie Scott (11) 

Connor Bradley (11) 

Poppy Woosey (9) 

 

We hope you all have a wonderful 

day! 

Dates for your Diary 

Tattenhall meeting for parents 

will take place on 8th January 

2024 at 3.30pm in the school 

hall. 

This residential is fast 

approaching.  Please make 

payments as soon as possible via 

Schoolcomms. 

staff for a lovely Christmas 

Lunch – it was enjoyed by all the 

children and staff! 

 

 

 

End of Term 

Church Service - End of term 

There will be a service in school 

on Wednesday 20th December at 

10.00am as St Bert’s Church is 

undergoing building work.  Vicar 

Danny will join us in school to lead 

this service.  Just a reminder 

that as a Church of England 

school, all children are expected 

to join us in celebrating the 

Christian festival of Christmas.  

We do lots of activities to 

celebrate Christmas and our 

church service is very much an 

integral part of our celebrations.  

You are free to pick your child up 

from school following the service.  

School finishes at 12.00 noon, 

(12.30pm for those requiring a 

benefit free school meal).  If 

this is the case, could you please 

let the office know before the 

end of today. 

 

Happy Christmas 

We sincerely hope that you all 

enjoy a happy and healthy 

Christmas time with your friends 

and family.  As always this has 

been a busy year at St Bert’s and 

we wish you and your families a 

very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year.   

 

We look forward to 2024 with 

renewed energy!! 
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We look forward to seeing you 

back at school on Thursday 4th 

January 2024. 

 

Prayers 

Special prayers this week are for 

us all.  Let’s hope that we don’t 

get unnecessarily stressed by all 

the list making and present 

buying and instead remember the 

true meaning of Christmas 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY JESUS!  

God Bless! 

 

 

 

 


